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UPDATE: 
 
On 3 February 2022, the City Growth and Resources committee approved the erection 
of a plaque commemorating Chanonry Grounds, home ground of the Aberdeen 
Association Football Club from 1888 to 1898.  
 
The Council’s scheme does not allow any notice of sponsorship to appear on the 
plaque, in the interests of keeping the scheme consistent and clearly identifiable.  
 
As the nominating body AFC Heritage wished to acknowledge their sponsorship of the 
plaque with “AFC Heritage” added to the bottom edge of the plaque, in keeping with 
other plaques they have erected independently, AFC Heritage have withdrawn from 
the official Aberdeen City Council commemorative plaque scheme.   
 
AFC Heritage has been made aware that withdrawing from the scheme means that the 
Council has no further responsibility for its promotion or upkeep.  


